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January 19, 1968 

Mr. Harold Weisberg 
RR7 
Frederick, Maryland 21701 

Dear Mr. Weisberg: 

Just a note to thank you and tell you how nice it was 
to have you, as a guest on the show. We have had much 
comment about your appearance, and we here feel the 
show played very well. 

We received your letter and enclosed receipts and have 
forwarded them along to our Accounting Department for 
payment. Sorry to hear you had so much travel difficulty 
due to the poor weather conditions. 

Again, thank you. 

Sincex ely, 

Y / 

Phil Donahue 
pm 
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